
WITH SPRING UPON US, HERE ARE 
SOME THINGS TO REMEMBER WHEN 
YOU ARE WORKING IN YOUR YARD. 

When the city mulches debris and there is other material 
present, the mulch gets contaminated with plastic and is 

useless. At that point, the City has to pay a landfill tipping 
fee to dispose of it. 

WITH YOUR HELP, WE CAN KEEP COVINGTON A 
BEAUTIFUL PLACE TO LIVE, WORK AND PLAY.

• We will collect up to six cubic yards of yard debris per week
(the equivalent size of a pickup truck bed).

• We do not collect debris from the removal of trees over five
inches in diameter. It is the responsibility of the property
owner or resident to dispose of waste from tree removal.

• Yard debris should be in one centrally located single pile,
not several smaller piles.

• Please do not place debris in plastic or  non-biodegradable
bags.

• Please ensure there are no foreign objects or materials in
debris piles.


